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10 November 2023 
  

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Parent conduct  

I am writing to you regarding the conduct at school of some MECE parents and families. Over 

the last week a few parents have come on to our site and sworn in reception, both at teaching 

staff and our office team and in front of our students. Parents have also demanded to see staff 

straight away and have become incensed when this isn’t possible. Equally, we have had 

several e-mails in which parents have been aggressive in their tone and language. 

 

As staff we come to school to work with young people, always aiming to make a difference to 

them and the communities they live in. Of course, from time to time mistakes will be made, or 

issues will happen between young people despite our best intentions and support, and these 

will disappoint and frustrate all of the adults involved. 

 

My staff work tirelessly and endeavour to do their very best at all times. Please can I ask that 

parents support us and work with us in our constant endeavour to make MECE an even better 

school. Senior staff will always try to meet parents, but it may not be possible to do this 

immediately or even the same day. In the same vein please can I ask that you do not swear 

at my staff or become aggressive. Doing so could invoke a letter from the Trust solicitor with 

the possibility of a ban from the school site. 

 

Thank you for your support in these matters. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Andy Hartley 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


